

SUSSEX COUNTY SOUTHEAST REGIONAL POLICE ACCOUNTABILTY COMMITTEE

The Sussex County Southeast Regional Police Accountability Committee (PAC) will hold its quarterly meeting Thursday, August 14, 2025, from 1 PM to 3 PM at Dagsboro Fire Department, 28331 Clayton St, Dagsboro, DE 19939

The mission of the PAC is to serve as an advisory board that facilitates constructive dialogue between the community and the police departments of Dagsboro, Dewey Beach, Fenwick Island, Ocean View, Selbyville, and South Bethany. The PAC aims to enhance public safety, promote transparency, and strengthen community trust in law enforcement by providing recommendations on police practices and policies.

Presentation: An Ocean View Police Department training officer will give a presentation on the use of "The WRAP", a safe restraint system.

PAC Voting Members:

Gayle Marie Brown Driver, Esq., Chairperson, Ocean View Ethan Magee, Ocean View Lauren Weaver, Ocean View Claudia Rodgers, Esq., Dewey Beach Ed Klima, Dewey Beach **Gregory Flynn**, South Bethany lan McCauley, Esq., South Bethany Dennett (Denny) Pridgeon, Fenwick Island Scott Mumford, Fenwick Island

Holly Stiles, Dagsboro Tom Glenn, Dagsboro Diana Barrientos-Granados, Selbyville

Scott S. Smith, Selbyville

PAC Non-Voting Members:

Chief Kenneth McLaughlin, Ocean View Police Department Chief Constance Speake, Dewey Beach Police Department Chief Jason Lovins, South Bethany Police Department Chief Michael Morrissey, Fenwick Island Police Department Chief Nicholas Disciullo, Dagsboro Police Department Chief Brian Wilson, Selbyville Police Department

Staff: Kendahl Hearn, Administrative Assistant

Date/ Time:

Thursday, August 14, 2025 1 to 3 PM

Location:

Dagsboro Fire Department 28331 Clayton St Dagsboro, DE 19939

PUBLIC WELCOME

Members of the Public will have the chance to listen to the discussion and provide comments afterward.

> PAC website: https://SCSRPAC.com













Email PAC questions or comments to: kendahl.hearn@cj.state.de.us